
Arduino S.r.l. 
 
 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization & Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
RE: CHANGE IN IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT 

 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 
We, Arduino S.r.l. , hereby request a new FCC ID as established in 47CFR2.933(b) for a currently approved 

device. This request is to establish the new FCC ID: 2AN9S-TPX00200 

 
 Original FCC ID: XMR201903EG25G  

 Original Model: EG25-G MINIPCIE 

 Original Grant Date: 03/29/2019 

 New FCC ID: 2AN9S-TPX00200 

 Model: TPX00200 

 
The equipment, is the identical design and construction, and in an entirely unmodified condition, with 

respect to the original FCC Grant cited above. The original test reports continue to be representative of 

and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Arduino S.r.l. via phone +39 011 3157477 or email at 

certifications@arduino.cc 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Date: 2024/6/25 
 
City: MONZA 
 
Name: Francesco Fabio Domenico Violante 
 
Email:  certifications@arduino.cc 
 
 
 

Signature:  . 
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